
 

 
 
 
 
14 March 2025 
 
 
Dear PCS Families 
 
 
FAO Y11 Parents/Carers - Leavers' Hoodies Shop Now Open! 
The Year 11 leavers' hoodies shop is now open!  
 
Please use this link to order your hoody: https://www.pcs.leavers-shop.co.uk/ 
Deadline: Sunday 13 April 2025 
 
Hoodies should be in school by early May and students will be permitted to wear these to school for 
the exam season.The Year 11 leavers' hoodies shop is now open! 
 
 
FAO Y8 Parents/Carers - Lunch Arrangements for Y10 Mock Exams 
Please be aware that due to Year 10 mock examinations, Year 8 students will be on second lunch 
break, from 1.10pm to 1.40pm, between Monday 24 March and Tuesday 1 April.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
FAO Y10 Parents/Carers - Lunch Arrangements for Mock Exams 
Please be aware that due to Year 10 mock examinations, Year 10 students will be on first lunch break, 
from 12.10pm to 12.40pm, between Monday 24 March and Tuesday 1 April. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
PE Kit Donations - Letter from Mr Dumbrell, PE Teacher/SSCo 
Please see the letter attached to the email. 
 
 
Groundwork South Easter Holiday HAF Provision - Message from ESCC 
Please see the attached poster. 
 
 
FAO Y10 Parents/Carers - Taster Day - Message from Varndean College 
Varndean college will be holding a Year 10 Taster Day for students from Peacehaven Community 
School on Tuesday 15 July. These Taster Days give Year 10 students from secondary schools 
across Sussex and beyond the opportunity to spend a day at Varndean college, participate in four 
subject sessions of their choice, whilst getting a flavour of what it would be like to study at our 
dynamic and inspirational college. 
Please encourage your son/daughter to sign up using this link https://www.varndean.ac.uk/year10/ as 
soon as possible. Spaces are limited and we can not go onto the session on Friday 4 July. 
 
The closing date for applications is Friday 16 May. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.pcs.leavers-shop.co.uk/


 

 
 
 
 
 
Spring Music Concert 2025! 
Please see the attached poster for our upcoming PCS Spring Music Concert 2025. 
 
Tickets are available to purchase from ParentPay. As PCS students can attend the event for free, 
please complete the Google Form by Monday 31 March to confirm that your child(ren) will be 
attending. 
 
Please note that we have a limited amount of tickets available for the concert, so will inform you 
if/when we are sold out. 
 
Once you have purchased tickets we will let you know when they are available to collect from 
Reception. Any uncollected tickets can be collected on the door on the night of the concert. 
 
If we sell out before the night of the event and you would like to be put on a waiting list, please let us 
know and we will inform you if we get any cancelled/refunded tickets for you to purchase. 
 
 
Red Nose Day - Message from Student Leadership Team 
Dear PCS Families 
 
We are continuing with our fundraising for the Clock Tower Sanctuary next Friday 21 March; the date 
coincides with Red Nose Day. As a school, we recognise that this is also a worthy cause. We would 
like to ask all students to wear something blue or red on the day to acknowledge either red for Red 
Nose Day or blue to represent support for the Clock Tower Sanctuary. We are suggesting a donation 
of a minimum of £1.00 to do so.  
 
This is not a non-school uniform day - something red or blue can be substituted for a part of the 
uniform; a sweatshirt, t-shirt or trousers for example. (Clothing must be sensible and not revealing. 
Students can not wear leggings.) If students wish to wear a red nose they are welcome to do so. For 
those students without any red or blue but who would still like to participate, we will be providing 
blue/red ribbons in return for a donation. Equally, donations on their own are very welcome.  
 
We will also be holding a bake sale during the school day, so we are reminding all students to bring in 
some cash if they'd like to buy any cakes.  
 
Proceeds raised will be split between the two charities.  
 
Each House will be trying to raise the most money for each of the above events.  
 
Many thanks for any support you can give to our fundraising ideas.  
 
The PCS Student Leadership Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScElyfpMyXdz8v5o39cBhnkapjaIyv5UkQJVjXej5sJCWRqnw/viewform?usp=sharing


 

 
 
 
 

 
Upcoming Key Dates 
 
●​ Monday 17 March - Duke of Edinburgh Training Walk 
●​ Tuesday 18 March - SwaleStock at The Meopham School 
●​ Wednesday 19 March - Duke of Edinburgh Training Walk 
●​ Wednesday 19 March - ‘One Punch Can Kill Workshop’ 
●​ Thursday 20 March - IET Faraday® Challenge Day 

 
 
 
 
 


